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CLINIC FINANCIAL POLICY
Thank you for choosing us
your Massage, Skin Care,
Bodywork
needs.
We
committed to providing

for
and
are
you

with
the
best
possible
atmosphere and experiences.
The
following
is
our
Financial. Full payment for
services is due at the time
of appointment. We accept
cash, checks (with ID) or

major credit card, Health
Savings,
and
Flexible
Spending Accounts. There will
be a charge of $50 for
returned checks and future
checks will not be accepted.
To keep our fees to a
minimum, payment is required
at the time of service. For
unaccompanied minors, nonemergency treatment will be
denied unless charges have
been
pre-authorized
with
payment. We require a major
Credit Card number at the
time of booking, and we will
keep this number on file.

This information is stored in
a password-protected computer
and would only be charged in
the event of a No-Show or
late cancellation with less
than 4-hour notice. Please
give us a 4-hour notice in
advance if you cannot keep
your appointment for any
reason. There is a $25 NoShow/late cancellation fee
for all steams. This policy
will be enforced.

WAIVER
By scheduling an appointment

you understand that Well
Kneaded is a Therapeutic
(NON-SEXUAL)
Massage,
Skincare
and
Bodywork
facility that focuses on
"Pain Management Solutions"
for everyday persons that
have
chronic
pain
from
injuries, surgeries and other
conditions. Your practitioner
at
Well
Kneaded
is
not
qualified
to
diagnose,
prescribe, and/or treat any
physical or mental illness,
and that nothing said in the
course of any session given
should be construed as such.

You affirm that You have
stated
all
of
my
known
medical
conditions,
and
answered
all
questions
accurately, completely, and
honestly. You also agree to
keep the Well Kneaded updated
as to any changes in my
medical
profile
and
understand that there shall
be
no
liability
on
the
practitioner's part should I
forget to do so. Finally, you
understand that any treatment
you receive at Well Kneaded
is at your own risk and
therefore
release,
your

Practitioner, Well Kneaded
LLC., or any employee at Well
Kneaded
LLC.
from
any
liability.
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